
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, September 19, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Italian Chicken Drumstick  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Tramario Roberts  

 

 

1. Attention 8th Graders! 

If you liked the Advisory Kickball Tournament, then you have a chance to continue the 

fun!  

Sign Up for after school Kickball with Kulaga! Games will take place after school on 

every Thursday in October, starting with October 6th! The signup sheet will be in 

science, so make sure you get your name on the roster asap!  

 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

7th Grade RPG Club will have a special meeting TODAY after school until 4pm 

in Room 122-D.   If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit 

the Google Classroom page for more information. 

 

3. A huge congratulations to the Gurrie boys for bringing home the championship trophy 

today! Brennan Monohan and Conor Carolan went bananas with 4th and 5th overall 

finishes. Ian Collins was close behind in 11th and Cruz Villarreal in 24th. All four 

runners received medals for their top-25 finishes. Declan Driscoll rounded out Gurrie's 

scoring with his best race of the year in 34th. With Jack Lee in 35th, Nolan Callahan in 

36th and Luke Borling in 36th, we were able to hold off Roosevelt for the title. The IESA 

Sectional matchup against Roosevelt is going to be a dog fight. 

 

The girls battled tough in the heat and wind to a 10th place overall team finish. Avery 

Tyrell led the charge with a top 30 overall finish. 6th grader Hannah Boeckman went 

beast mode to finish 2nd for Gurrie. Vivian Comes, Eleanor Meuer and Carrie Riopell 

rounded out Gurrie’s scoring. Hannah Fuller and Hanna Bato rounded out our top 7 in a 

strong 25 team field. 

 

Congratulations to all runners who competed today. It was super tough conditions and 

you all leaned in. We're super proud of everyone for representing Gurrie so well. Good 

luck to our boys today at the Midseason Showdown.  

 

 

 

     

      

       

     

  


